


19 June 2019

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers
Kia Ora Koutou.

Board of Trustees Elections
The Board of Trustees elected by you for the next three year term are Tania Abrams, Ngahuia Cooper, Tommy Allan, 
Vanessa Williams, Amanda Davis and Diane Rumble.  

Tuakana Camp Evening
Last Wednesday evening, Tuakana children invited their whanau to a Camp evening.  The children shared aspects of their 
camp experience with their families.   We thanked the camp parents for their support, as without their commitment the camp 
would not have been such a huge success.  

“Talking about Learning” meetings

In the first week of next term we will be offering “Talking about Learning”  meetings.

Wednesday 24 July 3.15pm -7,45pm

or

Thursday 25 July 3.15pm - 5.30pm

These are an opportuntiy for you and your child to meet with the class teacher and talk about learning.  We encourage you 
to bring your child to discuss what they can do (tickled pink), what their next steps are (green for growth) and how you can 
help at home.   A yellow form is with this newsletter.  Please complete and return if you want to book a time.

Collection After School
There are a large number of children who wait to be collected at 3pm.  From tomorrow, we will be asking all of them to wait 
on the seats, around the stump, outside Room 1 until you pick them up.  There are so many that they block the access 
through the gate.  I apologise if this is more difficult for you, however we must leave a thoroughfare along the path and out the 
gate.  Thanks for your support.

Being the Best We Can Be

At assembly, last week, the following children received a ‘Being the Best We Can Be’ certificate and band:

Haven Kendall Eruera Wilson Ava Larsen-Plowman
Nafisa Abdulahi Rowan Stanley Jaedha-May Pitman-Kaleta
Katrina Lillas Levi Naera-Moke Damien Stensness
Te Awanui York Kavya Kaushik Maria-Camilla Tirado-Stockman
Nikhil Prasad Cody Larsen Serenity Hauwaho Henry
Kalani Raharuhi Takiari Tai Naomi Bier
Mana Harrison Hazel O’Brien Raquel King
Levi Simeon-Pohatu McKenna Kingi Wairingiringi Kete-Kawhena
Lennox Morrison Haven Kendall Nafisa Abdulahi

Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dates to Remember - Term 2
Friday 5 July Term 2 Ends

Monday 22 July Term 3 Starts

Sports Draw:
Bankwood Stars vs 
Gordonton Brave 

Netball Y5/6
Thursday 20 June,  Court 7, Minogue Park, 

Frankton at 4.45 pm.  Could all players please be 
there by 4.15pm.

Scholastic Book Club 
Last day for orders is 
Thursday 20th June.

Mobile Dental Van

The dental van is currently at Bankwood school to apply Fluoride only. Not all 

children will need this preventative treatment, so please do not be alarmed if your 

child is not seen this time round. We will be returning at a later date to do annual 

exams on all children. For all other dental concerns please phone 0800 Talk Teeth 

(825 583).


